End of Term 2



Message from Mrs McCluskey

As we come to the end of another term, I couldn't be prouder of the children and their incredible achievements over the past few weeks.

Our Year 5 and 6 students truly shone during their school trips, impressing all the adults with their enthusiasm, behavior, and curiosity. They were a credit to the school, and we couldn't be prouder of them. Meanwhile, our Year R, 1, and 2 children delighted us all with their amazing performances in the Nativity and Cookies and Carols. The hard work and joy they brought to their performances were evident, and I know parents and staff alike were bursting with pride.

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who joined us for the end-of-term Carol Service. The children's singing was simply beautiful and captured the festive spirit perfectly. A special thanks to Mrs. Killick for organizing such a memorable event for us all.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the children for their hard work and enthusiasm this term. They make every day at school special and rewarding. A huge thank you to parents for your ongoing support and encouragement—it makes such a difference to everything we do. Finally, a big thank you to all the staff and governors for their dedication

Finally, a big thank you to all the staff and governors for their dedication and hard work. Their commitment to our school and its values ensures that every child has the best opportunities to thrive.

Wishing you all a restful and happy holiday season. We look forward to seeing you in the New Year.





End of Term 2



PTA

A Big thank you to the wonderful PTA for all the great events they have organised this year. Thank you for your continued support.

















Message From Governors

This is always a favourite school term for governors when we have the opportunity to come into school and see all the excitement and Christmas preparations. It is also sometimes a challenging time in school as the children's excitement levels peak the closer Christmas comes! The Nativity is always a highlight for us, and we look forward to the end of term carol concert. We have also been in school ensuring that safeguarding is in place for all the children and the school is compliant with the new legal expectations. We have also been in to rainbow class to see how all the new children are settling and to ensure that the school has enough provisions to ensure they get the best start in their education journey. We will be back in the new year to update you with our plans for the rest of the academic year, so on behalf of the governing body - Have a happy and peaceful Christmas.

Mrs Norey- Chair of Governors

School Uniform

We kindly remind you of the importance of ensuring that all children attend school in the correct uniform and have their PE kit.

Please find the school uniform policy on the website.

End of Term 2





House Points for Term 2

The house with the most House Points this term is Pidcock (yellow) and Storey (blue).

Well done to all the members.

You will be enjoying a Non-Uniform day on Thursday 9th January for this achievement.





Whole School Events

Children in Need: We raised £211.86. Lenham Lights: The wonderful choir performed at the Lenham Lights and

did an amazing job!

Carol Service: Well done to all the children who performed brilliantly in the end of term carol service. Thank you to everyone who came.



Watch this space

We have been reviewing our morning activities with the children. A separate email has been sent explaining the changes. Please take a look!



PRIDE values and rewards

This year we have focusing on the **E - Equality and Friendship**, school value. But, we are still awarding all the other values. We have given out a huge number of Personal Excellence and Inspiration certificates- so well done everyone.

